
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Manager Allegra “Happy” Haynes 

Members of the Parks and Recreation Advisory Board 

Denver Parks and Recreation Department 

201 West Colfax Ave., Dept 601 

Denver, CO 80202 

 

Dear Manager Haynes and Board Members 

 

I support the effort to rename the Northside Park to the “Carpio-Sanguinette Park” in the Globeville 

neighborhood.  It will unite the history of two cultures and two distinguished families and I cannot think 

of a better way to honor and remember them. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Paula E. Sandoval 


